
 

 
 
 

 

MIDDLEBURY SCHOOLS 
CHOOSES INTERRA 

 
March 15, 2019– Middlebury Community Schools has chosen Interra Credit Union as its new 
financial institution of record, as approved unanimously by the school board at its meeting on 
March 5.  The selection followed a competitive and extensive bidding process.  

 “We are so pleased to have this opportunity to serve the school and become even more 
invested in the Middlebury area community,” Amy Sink, CEO, said.  

“The credit union has worked diligently to enhance its capabilities to serve schools, other public 
entities and larger businesses,” noted Andy Marshall, Executive Vice President and Chief 
Operating Officer.  “We appreciate the trust and confidence the Middlebury School Board has 
placed in us.” 

Interra and school representatives are working together to ensure a smooth transition of 
accounts and other related services, which will be finalized within the next several weeks. 


